
Dear Everyone,

I hope life is going well and you have 
nice plans for the summer months.
I am writing to update you on a few 
things.

1.New Services:

We are continuing with our work to 
offer more services to people in East 
Lothian. This is going well, and we 
will start supporting people soon.

This is possible as we are taking over 
from another support provider. This 
will take 3 to 6 months to complete.

2. TAG Evolve

We are continuing our work to 
improve our support service. This is 
called TAG Evolve.

Click on the button to find out more 
about TAG Evolve

TAG News

- Password: 1976

https://www.actiongroupcommunity.com/tag-evolve
https://youtu.be/1xFk4k2k_zE
https://www.actiongroupcommunity.com/tag-evolve


3. Extra spending to make what we do
better including:

Employing new staff to help us to make sure 
we:  

✓ keep finding the right staff to work at The
Action Group and to involve you in this.

✓ offer support to improve digital skills and
services.

✓ get the most funding, so we can do more
for you.

✓ provide you with the right support to
speak up about what is important to you.

Extra spending on projects:

• The tapestry project is funded for another
year. We are almost halfway through
making the tapestry which is great news.

• More money to provide more activities at
the Prentice centre.

• Some money to help those who are
finding it hard to make ends meet or
need a digital device.
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TAG AGM Conference

Our TAG Conference (AGM) at a great 
venue, for us all to come together as 
one organisation to celebrate, learn 
and connect. 

The date will be on October 26th and 
more information will come out soon. 

If you want to be involved and have 
ideas on things you want to do or 
hear about, contact 
Lisawilliamson@actiongroup.org.uk or 
tell someone at TAG TALKS.
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It is that time of the year when we 
look back and celebrate the past year, 
through our annual review. 

This year we are using the Wheel of 
life as the theme and It would be great 
to hear from you about how support 
has helped you to do something new 
or learn a new skills etc. 

I hope you have a great April and I 
look forward to seeing as many of you 
as possible at TAG TALKs. You can ask 
about any of the things in this letter at 
TAG TALKS to hear more. 

Best wishes and Thank You

Please use the pink button to show 
the difference your support/service 
makes. Closing date 28th April 
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